
 

E-mail Notification 

April 26, 2006 

 

Ms. Céline Bélanger 

TransCanada PipeLines Limited 

450 – 1
st
 Street SW 

Calgary, AB  T2P 5H1 

 

Dear Ms. Bélanger: 

 

NOVA GAS TRANSMISSION LTD. (NGTL) 

TOLLS, TARIFF, FACILITIES AND PROCEDURES COMMITTEE (TTFP) 

RESOLUTION T2004-04 

NATURAL GAS LIQUID (NGL) EXTRACTION CONVENTION REPORT 

APPLICATION NO. 1420742 

 

NGTL’s filing of the above mentioned report, attached to your letter dated September 28, 2005, 

is accepted as a filing for information. It is noted that the “NGL Extraction: Current Convention 

and Alternatives” (the Report) is in response to the Board’s request in Decision 2004-006 in 

respect of Solex Gas Processing Corp.’s Application to Amend a Gas Processing Scheme. The 

Board notes NGTL’s submission that in June 2004, the TTFP adopted Issue T2004-04 for the 

purposes of reviewing and preparing a report for submission to the Board with respect to the 

current contracting convention for NGL extraction off the Alberta System including perceived 

inequities. Subsequently, the NGL Extraction Convention Task Force (NECTF) was formed, and 

ultimately the Report was prepared. 

 

NGTL presented a summary of the Report at a meeting attended by NECTF representatives, 

EUB staff and Board members, on March 27, 2006. NGTL submitted that since the Report 

represented the culmination of a wide ranging and often contentious discussion, NECTF 

members did not necessarily agree on all aspects of the Report. The Board observes that parties, 

via the TTFP process, were unable to resolve the issues related to the perceived inequities raised 

by the Board in Decision 2004-006. Notwithstanding, the Board appreciates the efforts of all 

parties involved in the preparation of the Report. The Board may follow up with stakeholders at 

a later date. 

 

It is understood that NGTL has provided notice of this filing to its shippers and to members of 

the Tolls, Tariff, Facilities and Procedures Committee via TransCanada’s Alberta System 

website. NGTL is directed to advise shippers and the TTFP of this letter in similar fashion. The 

EUB’s letter has been provided in electronic format to facilitate this distribution. 

 

Yours truly, 

<approved for distribution by> 

Wade Vienneau 

Manager – Calgary Office, Utilities Branch 
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